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Hamburg, June 2018
Product retirement of DURAG high energy ignition device D-HG 400-xx..-C-024

Dear valued customer,

For more than 30 years the DURAG D-HG 400 has been serving as reliable high energy ignition
device for different fuel in industrial burners. Thank you for having chosen our D-HG 400-xx..-C-
024 in your company.

Herein we like to inform you that the D-HG 400 in the 24 VDC variations will be discontinued by
30.06.2019. Devices with 115 VAC or 230 VAC supply voltage are not affected.

It is the policy of DURAG GmbH to realize repairs, delivery of spares and wear and tear parts
for the D-HG 400-xx..-C-024 for a period of 10 years after the date of discontinuation.

The version with compact housing (D-HG 400-xx-C-024) will be discontinued without
substitution. Therefore we recommend you to order replacement units for your inventory in time.
Should you need the D-HG 400-xx-C-024, you will be able to order until 31.03.2019.

For the Ex-Version (D-HG 400-xxEx-C-024) we offer you as successor the E-SPARK, which is
available in different Ex —d housings. Up to 6 E-SPARK modules in one Ex —d housing are
possible.

Please visit our website wvw.DURAG.com for further information on the E-SPARK.

For further information or if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. The
staff of our local sales offices will be pleased to advice you.

Best regar

Klaus Czirr
Product Management DURAG GmbH
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